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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Welcome back.  I hope you had an enjoyable break and are ready for the term ahead. 

I would like to thank FOBSA for all their hard work before the half-term, a record amount was collected 

at the coin race and the cake sale was a huge success. We are now looking forward to the children’s film 

night this Friday evening and the Quiz night on 24th March. ( more details to follow) 

Finally, I am pleased to welcome back Miss Parkinson to the Year 1 team and know you will join me in making 

her feel welcome once again. 

 

Kind regards 

Miss K Aldred 

 
                                             

Diary Dates 

 

02/03/17 World Book Day 

02/03/17 Reading Workshop (2.30/7.00pm) 

23/03/17 Grandparents Assembly 1.45pm 

24/03/17 Grandparents Assembly 1.45pm 

28/03/17 Surrey Heath Music Festival (Yr 2) 

30/03/17 Assessment Workshop (2.30/7.00pm) 

31/03/17 Final Assembly 9.15am  

                            2.00pm finish 

 

 

Parent Workshops 

I will be holding a serious of workshops for parents over 

the coming term. I hope you will be able to come along to 

learn more about how you can support your child at home. 

 

The first of these workshops will be held on Thursday 2nd 

March at 2.30pm and 7.00pm and will focus on Reading. 

 

The second workshop will be held on Thursday 30th March 

and will focus on Year 2 SATS and the Year 1 Phonics 

screening check, again at 2.30pm and 7.00pm. 

 

There will be a sign up sheet at the school office so please 

do reserve your place. 

 

Grandparents Assembly 

 

This term we will be holding our annual 

Grandparents assemblies on the following 

dates: 

23rd March: Holly, Oak and Cherry 

24th March: Cedar, Beech and Maple 

 

We ask that Grandparents arrive at 1.30pm 

ready for a prompt start at 1.45pm. 

This event is a longstanding tradition at 

Bagshot Infant school and is a highlight for all 

the children. The children perform for their 

grandparents and then take them on a tour of 

the school. If a grandparent is unable to attend 

an Aunty or Uncle could step in, but not parents 

I’m afraid! 

A separate letter will be issued nearer the time 

with more details but I am aware that 

grandparents travel long distances to attend so 

wanted to give you as much notice as possible. 

World Book Day 

 

Thursday 2nd March is World Book Day.  We will be 

celebrating this occasion by asking the children to come to 

school dressed as their favourite book character.  Please 

send the book that your child is a character from into 

school on that day, as the teachers will enjoy reading as 

many of these possible to the class. 


